
 

 

26 February 2025 

Anna Wilson 

fyi-request-29946-94452a91@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear Anna Wilson, 

 

Thank you for your email request dated 31 January, in which you made the following 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) requests:  

 

“ I would like to request a list of all your Ministerial engagements during 

November and December 2024. 

I would like to request all information that would usually by published on the 

Beehive website, currently the information about your engagements only 

extends to October 2024.” 

 

This office regularly releases a Proactive Diary, this can be found at: 

https://www.beehive.govt.nz/search?f%5B0%5D=content_type_facet%3Aministerial_

diary&f%5B1%5D=ministers%3A6819&f%5B2%5D=government_facet%3A6700 

 

Therefore, your request has been refused under section 18(d) of the Act, as the 

information you have requested is publicly available. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this decision by the Office 

of the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jackson Burgess, 

Private Secretary (Advisory/Media) 
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